

May 23, 2024

Vicki Nichols Unitarian Universalist Society of Southern Delaware 30486 Lewes Georgetown Hwy Lewes, DE 19958

Dear Vicki.

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Center for the Inland Bays, thank you for your generous gift of \$359.00 on 5/7/2024. We truly appreciate your support, without which our work would not be possible. Please retain this letter for your records as it serves as your tax receipt.

Contributions like yours are an important source of funds that enable our team, working with our many partners, to conduct scientific research on the health of the Bays, develop innovative ways to restore them, provide Bay education for children and families, and complete habitat restoration projects to benefit the wildlife we hold dear. I assure you that your generosity will be put to good use.

Once again, thank you. The Center is so very fortunate to have thoughtful supporters like you!

Sincerely,

Mark Carter

Director of Development

Amount Method Check Date Check Number Purpose

\$359.00 Check 5/7/2024 408 General Support

No benefit was bestowed upon this donor in exchange for this contribution...other than the joy of giving to an organization that is working hard to preserve, protect, and restore Delaware's Inland Bays. We are an exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code.

EIN 51-0365565

THANK YOU !!!